


4th November 2019

Re: Pantomime Trip – Tuesday  3rd December 2019

On Tuesday 3rd December we will be taking the children of Classes 3 and 4 to see ‘Jack and the Beanstalk’ at Clwyd Theatr Cymru, Mold.

We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £12.00 per child to cover our costs.
 The children will travel from school to the Theatre by coach to arrive for 2pm but will then need to be collected by a parent or responsible adult from the Coffee Bar, which is situated on the top floor of the building, at 4:30pm.
In the past, some children have become distressed during the performance therefore if you feel your child will be affected please do not send them. They will be able to stay in school with the Foundation Phase.

We would be grateful if you could pay online via the school gateway payment method. Please complete the slip below and return it to school by Friday 15th November at the latest.

Diolch
Mrs. Tiryaki
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------Pantomime – 3rd December 2019

I would/would not like my child to go on the above trip.
I will pay online £12.00 via school gateway.


Signed:_______________________Parent of _____________________ Class _____

Chocolate Ice Cream		

Vanilla Ice Cream

Fruit Pastille Ice Lolly

(Please tick selection)
